
Sent: 14/02/2024 5:05:41 PM
Subject: Re Application Number: Mod2023/0684

We wholeheartedly support this Application.

This venue will be run by a well respected and experienced operator, bringing another much
needed dining option to the northern beaches.

This world class venue should be able to be enjoyed by everyone and my family looks forward
to the opening of The Joey.

The opening hours are reasonable. Parking is more than adequate.

Bob Allo and Elaine Allo
81 Myola road
Newport 2106


